From:

To:

Cleve Hill Solar Park

Subject: Please don"t approve the solar power station at Graveney Marshes

Date: 13 November 2019 16:12:12

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

I am writing to ask you not to approve the power station at Graveney Marshes.

Renewable energy is important but it makes no sense to destroy the marshes - a Site of Special Scientific Interest, a national designation; a Special Protection Area, a European designation; and Ramsar site, a wetland of international importance - in order to provide it. There are alternatives that could be easily implemented .

Best wishes - Jett Aislabie

